
July 2020NewsleƩer for Kansas Begins Here!

**NOTICE**

City Offices will be closed Friday, July 3rd, in
observance of Independence Day.

**********************************************************

*City of Goodland COVID-19 Updates*

· City Hall:  Open
· High Plains Museum:  Open
· Municipal Court: Back in session
· Public TransportaƟon:  Back in operaƟon
· Welcome Center:  Open
· Steever Water Park:   Open 
**********************************************************

Dead Trees Are Hazardous

With several heavy windstorms already hiƫng our 
community this summer, we want to remind 

residents of their responsibility to maintain trees on 
their property. If trees are not healthy and properly 

maintained, they can become a danger to 
neighboring property owners. Proper tree 

maintenance is the responsibility of the property 
owner, as the City will only trim tree branches which 

are encroaching on City power lines. 

Keeping trees which are dead and/or diseased on 
your property is a violaƟon of City code and should 
be removed expediently. There are several private 

Arborists in Goodland who are licensed with the City 
and can assist you with tree trimming and removal 

services. If you are concerned that a tree in your 
neighborhood could be dead, diseased, or otherwise 

hazardous, please contact the Code Enforcement 
Department at 785-890-4500.




